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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers:

1 Format has been updated.
2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer.
(1) Can we convince that our patient suffered from ischemic colitis?
: We totally agree with reviewer’s opinion that most of ischemic colitis occur in patient over 60 years of age. Although our patient was young, he was treated with antibiotics, NSAID and immunosuppressive agents known to be associated with ischemic colitis(WJG 2008; 14: 7302) after liver transplantation. 
Although there are no endoscopic findings that are specific for colonic ischemia, the following findings were shown in our patient can be observed in ischemic colitis: shallow ulcerations, edematous mucosa and petechial hemorrhage. Also segmental circumferential wall thickening that is one of the most common finding of ischemic colitis was observed on abdominal CT scan.(South Med J 2005; 98: 217) 
 Color doppler sonography may be useful in the diagnosis of colonic ischemia(WJG 2008; 14: 7302), but it was not performed in our patient. 

(2) Is it questionable if hepatocelluar carcinoma in our patient was due to hepatitis B or cirrhosis?
: As you know, HBV or LC is one of the important risk factor of HCC.(Hepatology 2006; 43: 173) Our patient had been treated for HBV-related cirrhosis before his HCC diagnosis.
(3) What is “the take home message” from reading the manuscript?
: A deteriorating course of ischemic colitis should warrant further investigation into causes in an immunosuppressed patient, especially liver transplant recipients with risk factors of mucormycosis.  
3 References and typesetting were corrected.
Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology.
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